
 
 

 
 
 
 

March 2021 

 

Year 11 Progress Assessments  

 

Dear Parent / Carer,  

 

I hope this letter finds you well.  

Further to my last letter to you, outlining the Year 11 journey from now until June, the first 

assessments will take place in the fortnight of 22nd March – 1st April 2021. 

To prepare students for these assessments, they have each been issued with a revision 

resource pack, like the one they received prior to their December mock examinations. 

Students will also participate in an ‘Ace Your Exams’ workshop delivered by external company, 

Elevate during Thursday’s Opportunity Day and receive their assessment timetable so they 

can plan their revision and preparation. 

Students should try their best for next week’s assessments, but not to worry too much as they 
will not be the ‘be all and end all’ when deciding upon Teacher Assessed Grades.  

These diagnostic tests will enable teachers to ascertain where the gaps are in students’ 
knowledge and skills. Following these progress assessments, teachers will formulate bespoke 
plans for students to close these gaps. Students will sit more progress assessments in May, 
and our aim is for these tests to be the ones provided by the exam boards. 

If you have any questions regarding the content of this letter, please do not hesitate to 

contact me at dchudasama@jewelleryquarter.academy 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Miss D. Chudasama 

 

Assistant Headteacher – Delivery 
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